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Season's Greetings: A Message from 
our Managing Partner
Date: December 17, 2020

To our clients, friends, colleagues and their families,

As we come to the end of this difficult year, we reflect on those things we’re most thankful 
for. Above all, we value our relationship with you and are grateful for the trust you’ve placed in 
us. 

We wish everyone peace and good health during the holidays and we look with renewed hope 
to the start of a new year.

Maria Scarfo
Managing Partner


